NEWSLETTER



Aspiration

This term our collective worship each week will focus on our school value of 'aspiration'. Each week, the children will explore aspiration through hearing stories from the Bible, stories about famous figures and will also hear from members of our school community who have aspiration or who have worked hard to achieve their aspiration. As part of this, children across school can share their own stories too—this week Ivy in Year 4 shared her special blanket showcasing her achievements out of school and Zina shared her aspirations to become a pilot. If your child has an achievement or an aspiration that they would like to share in our collective worship then do encourage them to speak to their class teacher or Mrs Jones about it.



Pupil leadership

A big thank you and well done to all of the children who have applied for one of our pupil leadership roles. Interviews with Mrs Jones and our Head Boy and Head Girl team will take place at the start of next week and then our new Pupil Leadership team will be announced during our Worship Through Song assembly on Friday and in next week's newsletter. Good luck to all of the children who have applied.



Proud!

Another proud moment at St. Thomas' this week as we share and celebrate the successes of Darcie in Year 1. In August, Darcie competed in the Dance World Cup, representing Team England. She achieved a 2nd place medal for her acrobatics dance.

In June, Darcie will be heading to the Dance World Cup in Spain to represent England once again. We are very proud of her and all of the hard work she does in practising her dancing so that she can be the best that she can be. Another shining example of our school value of aspiration.



